
From: Michael Lewis < > 

Sent: 23 August 2015 19:21 

To: English, Rachel 

Cc: olver froment 

Subject: 8 Pilgrims lane nw3 1sl 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

                                                 12 Pilgrims Lane 

                                                   NW3 1SN  

                                                                              23 August 2015 

 

Dear Ms English 

                             Planning applications 2015/4179/P and 2015/4157P. The above 

applications have been brought to my attention although I have not received any 

communication about them from your office. This is sur prising as I received a letter of 

August 13 informing of a public local inquiry relating to an appeal over 

application  2012/8025/P concerning the same property.  

 I wish to object as I believe all the planning applications regarding this property should be 

dealt with at the same time and many of the objections that I made to the earlier application 

still apply. I support the detailed objection put forward by Oliver Froment of 10 Pilgrims 

Lane 

                        Yours Sincerely          

                                      Michael Lewis 

                                        12 Pilgrims Lane NW3 1SN 

 


